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Minutes of 10/26/2011 Meeting, held at Town Hall 
 
Members present: Dan Ryan, Cliff Snuffer, Bill Connors,  Eric Skogseth, Dave Melish, Bill Wiseman , 
David Sullivan, Leo Murphy, and Matt Fernsley 
 
 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30pm 
 
Dan Ryan reported that the Skogseth Fountain has been purchased and will be installed next spring at 
Clarks Pond. 
 
Dan Ryan made a motion to buy a sign for the Fountain, using Gift Fund money. Bill  Wiseman seconded. 
Vote to approve 7-0-0 
 
Dan Ryan stated for the record that certain people not on the WPMC , in particular Mike Mansen, Paul 
Stelmash, Robbie Aspinwall, and many of the members wives have made a tremendous contribution of 
their time to helping at the Lodge and other activities involving the WPMC. 
 
Cliff Snuffer made a motion to purchase a 5 gallon pail of Urethane  to seal the floor at Turner Lodge. 
Dave Sullivan seconded. Vote to purchase 7-0-0 
 
Cliff Snuffer made a motion to purchase a Hepa Vacuum for use at Turner Lodge. Dan Ryan seconded. 
Vote to purchase 7-0-0 
 
Members discussed WPMCs involvement in the Santa Parade to be held on 11/26. 
 
Further discussion of Open House at Turner Lodge on 12/10. Members also discussed other Lodge 
business including on-line registration for this winter and dates in November that residents can register at 
the Lodge. 
 
Bill Connors made a motion to approve minutes of  9/21 meeting. Eric Skogseth seconded. Vote to 
approve 7-0-0 
 
Dave Melish made a motion to propose to purchase a printer and cartridge for WPMC use. Dave Sullivan 
seconded. Vote to approve 7-0-0. 
 



After discussion Dan Ryan made a motion to have Dave Melish discuss a possible deck for Turner Lodge 
as well as improvements to garage at that location with Building Dept and other necessary parties.  Eric 
Skogseth seconded. Vote to approve 7-0-0 
 
Walpole resident and Turner Pond abutter Andrew Clemons stated concerns about goings on and proposed 
changes at Turners Pond. Discussion followed addressing the issues brought up by the resident. 
 
Old business discussed. 
New business discussed. 
 
Bill Wiseman made a motion to adjourn. Bill Connors seconded. Vote 7-0-0 to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm 
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